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Term 5 starts  

Tuesday 16 April (Week A) 

 

Year 7 Parents Evening 

Thursday 18 April 

Bookings will open via 

Edulink on Friday 29 March 

at 9am.  

More information detailed in 

our communication shared 

earlier today.  

 
Dear parents and carers,  

As we approach the end of another term, I am incredibly proud of the 

progress and achievements our Year 7 students have made this term. 

Whether it's taking part in the Science Fair, Rugby Tournament, 

demonstrating leadership skills in our HPL day or earning achievement points 

within the classroom, each success deserves to be celebrated.  

 

To kick us off, I wish to share some exciting news from our recent Science 

Fair, which took place on Monday 13 March. This year's theme, was 

"connections.” 40 groups of students enthusiastically participated in this 

year's All Through Science Fair, showcasing their ingenuity and creativity 

through a diverse range of projects.  

 

The Main Hall and Canteen buzzed with excitement as students proudly 

displayed their work for all to see. In recognition of their hard work and 

dedication, all participating students received Bronze Crest Awards for their 

project work. The best projects have also been selected to represent our 

school in the prestigious National Big Bang Fair Science Competition, 

providing our students with an opportunity to showcase their talents on a 

national stage. 

 

We are very proud of the winners of this year's Science Fair (pictured below): 

 

1st Prize: Laser Security System by Samrah (7PHR) and Trisha  (7CKY) 

2nd Prize: Hydraulic Wonders by Aadya (7PHR) and Jovita (7CKY) 

3rd Prize: Hydropower by Tillie (7CKY) and Jovie (7CKY)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to our 

Year 7 boys who won 7-0 v 

Malcolm Arnold at recent 

friendly game. 

The game saw an incredible 

second half, unleashing an 

unstoppable offensive, securing 

an impressive victory with O 

Witheyman netting a sensational 

hat-trick, and our goalkeeper, H 

Urquhart, holding strong to 

maintain a clean sheet.  

As always you can find more of 

our weekly match reports, 

fixtures and results on our 

website here: https://

www.ccs.northants.sch.uk/news-

and-events/sports  

https://www.ccs.northants.sch.uk/news-and-events/sports
https://www.ccs.northants.sch.uk/news-and-events/sports
https://www.ccs.northants.sch.uk/news-and-events/sports


I would also like to share some highlights 

from the recent Rugby tournament played by 

our incredible team. With each game, our 

boys demonstrated remarkable determination 

and growth, showcasing their talent and 

teamwork on the field. 

In the first match, although the outcome 

didn't favour us, Isaac set the standard with 

his outstanding performance, inspiring his 

teammates to give their best. Jack's 

exceptional contributions in the second 

match, despite the close score, showed the 

team's resilience and determination. 

By the third match, our boys were in their element, securing a well-deserved victory with an impressive 5 tries to 1. 

Special recognition goes to Seb for his outstanding debut performance, demonstrating remarkable growth in 

confidence and skill throughout the matches. 

Overall, it was a fantastic afternoon of sportsmanship and progress, and I couldn't be prouder of our team's efforts.  

 

Year Group Achievement Points 

In total, the year group have amassed a fantastic 72,020 achievement points collectively!  

7JMA are just nipping the post for the most achievement points closely followed behind by 7CKY.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to another term filled with growth, learning, and 

achievement. 

 

Miss E Johnson 

Performance Leader of Year 7 

 


